From: James Thom- |

Sent: 30 November 2019 10:34
To: Planning
Subject: 2019/5724/T

Dear Tree Team

My comments on the proposed works to fell to ground level the willow tree at 37 Roderick
Road, NW3 2NP

I very strongly support the proposed works to fell this tree. It has grown to an enormous size
quite out of proportion with its location, and the occasional pollarding has minimal impact on
the difficultics that it causes - which are twofold. Firstly the risk that the roots posc to the
foundations of all surrounding buildings; and secondly the impact of the branches which
currently swamp the small apple tree at the rear of our garden.

Yours sincerely
James Thomas




